Winter Weather Reminders from Your Friends at Feed My People

1. Please make sure that driveways and walkways are clear of snow, and slippery spots are
salted/sanded. Snow on surfaces makes it extremely difficult or even impossible for our drivers to
get their pallet jacks to your door. Deep snow and ice may even prevent receipt of deliveries.

2.1f you have pallets and milk crates to return, ideally they should be kept indoors until your
next delivery to keep them free of snow. If keeping them inside is not possible, please keep
pallets and milk crates covered.

3. There could be delays and/or time changes to your delivery due to inclement weather. Please
be patient.

4. Most of our drivers are volunteers - we honor their comfort in making the final “go” or “no go”
decision. We will notify you as soon as possible if a delivery will be cancelled. Please let us know
us as soon as you know of any road closures that may affect the route.

5.1f you need to cancel the delivery or pick up of your order, please leave a message on Rick’s
extension (715.835.9415, ext. 102). Rick checks his phone as early as 7 a.m. and is usually in the
office by 7:30 a.m. Since he will possibly not be at his desk, please leave a message.

6. As always, if you have any questions, feel free to call us at 715-835-9415 ext 5.

We at Feed My People appreciate your partnership and want your deliveries to go
smoothly. Thank you for making it safe for our drivers!



